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22nd May 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents, 
 
 
Re: Cycle to School Week – 1st to 5th June 2015 
 
 
We would very much like to encourage our Year 5 and 6 children to cycle to school, 
at least once, during the above national cycling week.  The children in these classes 
have participated in Spokes cycle training at school. 
 
We attach more details and hope this will help you encourage your child to at least 
cycle once in the week, wearing, of course, an appropriate helmet and hi vis. 
 
You may wish to consider them cycling for the first time from the estate or nearby 
location, such as the car park near the Harrow PH, which would build their 
confidence and, therefore, enjoyment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Lane 
 
 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley 

High Wycombe, Bucks HP14 4LR 

Telephone 01494 562501 

Email office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk 

_____________________________ 

Headteacher Sarah Leighton 
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